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April 

Welcome to the Monthly Bulletin 

The next issue will be out in May 

Sheffield Children’s Hospital Charity 

Thank you to the wonderful generosity of 

families, past and present for the donations to 

our fundraising for the ‘Bear’  

The children are starting to make the 

decorations for BuzzBee Bear.  

 

Next term we will be fundraising for the 

Children’s Hospital Charity. We hope that you 

will be able to support us.    
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School Council   March 2021 

Writing letters to local businesses 

Some new planters and benches have been made for the school yard. 

School Council children have decided to write to local supermarkets and garden 

centres to persuade them to donate some compost and plants for our planters. 

We will post our letters and hopefully we will hear back from them to see if they are 

willing to make some donations for our school planters! 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to Loxley Garden Centre who have donated some lovely plants to 

our school.  

We hope you enjoy looking at the smart new planters.  

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some of our Eco team who will be helping the school develop our 

understanding of our role in sustainability.  
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Parking and Pupil Safety 

We are aware that finding a place to park as children are dropped off and collected for school can 

be a challenge but incorrect parking causes a real hazard to young children and shows a 

lack of consideration for the schools’ neighbours.  

By law, cars are not allowed to park where the two white line markings are in the centre of 

the road, even though one line is a broken one (this means outside our school!). Cars may 

park within the bays outside school (NOT the DISABLED bay unless you have a blue badge) 

but not opposite school, from the entrance to the school car park up to Greaves Lane. 

Please respect the yellow zig-zag lines - these reinforce the no-parking regulations and are 
there at the request of parents to make the area safer for your children.  You may park on 
Greaves Lane and Uppergate Road but please do so safely and respectfully – do not park on the 
pavement, across drives or on road markings (the zig zag markings and cross hatching). You may 
park on the lower part of Stannington Road, clear of the school gates, where the single white line 
markings are.    Please do not park on Hanmoor Road, which is a private road.  

 
At all times please park safely and considerately. 

 

Please help your child keep safe by always crossing the road with the Crossing Warden. 

 

Let’s be the first school in the country to be proud to say 

‘We park respectfully!’ 

Thank you for supporting our campaign for respectful and safe parking.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

We raised £300 

We are so impressed with the number of children cycling and 

scooting to school at the moment ~ well done! 

Children will be given badges for March after Easter. 

However, we do need to ask that children dismount in the 

playground please, given the number of people it simply 

isn’t safe to have children scooting and cycling across the 

yard whilst parents are dropping off / collecting. 

 

 

I park safely and 

considerately 
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School Terms and Holidays  

Academic Year 2020/2021 

  

Term Dates (All dates inclusive)  

  

          Autumn  Monday 1 September 2020 Friday 18 December 2020 

           Spring  Monday 4 January 2021 Thursday 1 April 2021 

          Summer  
Monday 19 April 2021 Wednesday 21 July 2021 

  

Holiday Periods  
  

   School re-opens  Thursday 3 September 2020  

        Half Term  
Monday 26 October 2020 Friday 30 October 2020  

        Christmas  
Monday 21 December 2020 Friday 1 January 2021 

  Spring Half Term  
Monday 15 February 2021 Friday 19 February 2021 

           Easter  
Friday 2 April 2021 Friday 16 April 2021 

         May Day  Monday 3rd  May 2021   

      Spring Bank   Monday 31 May 2021 Friday 4 June 2021 

         Summer  
School closes at the end of the  
day on Tuesday 20 July 2021   

SATs Weeks First three weeks May 2021  

  

Staff Training Days  
 

          Autumn  
Tuesday 1st September 2020 

Wednesday 2nd September 2020 
Friday 23rd October 2020 

 

           Spring    

          Summer  
Friday 28th May 2021 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Contact us …….                                                               Stannington Infant SchoolStannington Road, Sheffield, S6 6AN 

Telephone: 0114 2344401                                                                        Headteacher: Sarah Binns 
Fax: 0114 2334724                                                                Deputy  Headteacher: Liz Harris 
Email: enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk                                  Chair of Governors: Elizabeth Tunnard 
Website: www.stanningtoninfants.co.uk 
 

Please make a note of the school calendar to 

avoid requesting term time leave. 

Please share with other family members who 

may be involved in arranging holidays. 

mailto:enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk
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We will notify families of In-service training days for 2021/22 shortly. 


